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December 2018 

 

Dear friend of Three Gaits, 
 

Youõd think after 35 years, our small, every day victories would be commonplace and that weõd be matter of 

fact about the work we do. 
 

And yeté 
 

We still get emotional when we see a rare smile as a fearful 
childõs confidence grows, and still cheer when an adult with MS 

sits straighter on her horse and her balance improves. 
 

We still grieve when we lose one of our program horses. 
 

Weõre still passionate about fulfilling our mission, and 
continuing to improve (and expand) our services to better 

serve our riders/clients and their families. 

And we still take so much pride in our hard-working staff and 

volunteers who make all of this possible. 
 

 

 
 
 
Our mission as a non-profit, tax-exempt organization 
is to provide equine-assisted activities and therapies 
that enhance the lives of people with physical, 
emotional, and/or intellectual challenges.  A great 
deal of joy and immeasurable satisfaction comes from 
fulfilling our mission, along with feelings of great 
responsibility.   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
So many people have contributed to Three Gaitsõ success and 
growth over the past 35 yearsñfrom two horses and eight 
riders to the current staff of 14, 15 horses and more than 
400 volunteers serving 300 people annually.   

 

 
 

 

 



 
 

During this holiday season, weõre reaching out to you to ask that you consider a gift to support the continued 

growth and success of Three Gaits.   

 

Gifts of all sizes are appreciated.  For 

example, $5 buys a bale of hay (current market 

price, due to last summerõs weather) and $10 

covers de-worming for one horse.  $50 allows us 

to purchase 6 new wood fence posts.  $100 

covers the office electric bill for one month, and 

in the cold winter months $300 pays the barnõs 

electric bill (keeping our horsesõ water tanks 

from freezing is expensive, but extremely 

important!)  Three loads of gravel, or a yearõs 

worth of diesel fuel for our tractor is typically 

$600ñwhich is also the difference between 

what our riders pay per session ($300) and 

what it actually costs for their lessons to be held 

($900).   Truly, all gifts help! 

Please consider a gift today.  Giving is easyð you can 

use the enclosed form & envelope, contact our office, 

or make a donation online at www.3gaits.org/

donate/htm.  We hope you will give as generously as 

you are able so that we can continue to make a 

difference in the lives of the people who benefit from 

our program.  Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 

Executive Director 
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